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Dear Parents 
 
We are very concerned about a Year 5 boy who left home this morning and did not arrive at 
school.  The details are on Enfield Police social media – Twitter - Enfield MPS and also Facebook - 
Enfield Police, including the latest school photo of him.  

Demetrace Nyakana was wearing our school uniform.  Please call the police on 101 if you have seen 
him or if you have any information.  

Our class teachers have had a sensitive conversation with the pupils to make them aware of the 
situation as it is in the public domain.  You may want to have a follow up conversation with your child. 

We are in close contact with the parents and the police, to work together, to get him home safe and 
well.  

Thank you for your support at this very difficult time.  We will keep you updated.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Helen McGovern   
 

Headteacher   


